
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 

May 25, 1959 

Mr. Charlie White 
Box 787 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. White: 
On behalf of your clients, Skelly Oil Company and 
Texaco, Inc., we enclose two copies of Order R-1401 
and Order R-1402 for Skelly, and two copies of Order 
B-1403 for Texaco, Inc., issued May 29, I960, by the 
Oil Conservation Coaunission. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
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